
From: Chris Bowring   
Sent: Wednesday 27 April 2022 14:52 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Gold mining in leitrim 
 
To whom it may concern.                                 energy intensive carbon heavy with undoubtedly 
massive negative Impact on water quality the environment and people and livelihood of same this 
development is incompatible with a sustainable future. Money greed the creed? Bear in mind all 
county councillors are opposed. Time to stop the madness Chris Bowring Rossinver 
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